
_______

I
;

Government House 
Ottawa
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January 10th 1925.

Dear General,

I am desired by His Excellency the 

Governor General to say that it would give him 

much pleasure if you would stay at Government House, 

Ottawa, on the occasion of the Vimy Dinner on 

April 15th next.

I should be much obliged if you would let 

me know, later on, whether you will be able to 

accept this invitation, and if so, by what train 

you will arrive.

I am,

Yours sincerely,
I
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General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
McGill University,

MONTREAL


